
 
 
GE Healthcare Demonstrates Commitment to Breast Cancer Research with Donation to the         
Breast Cancer Research Foundation 
  
Every two minutes, a woman in the U.S. is diagnosed with breast cancer.  
 
At GE Healthcare, we know that early detection can save the lives of many of these women. That’s 
why we invest in the extensive research and development required to develop the most advanced 
mammography solutions possible – and why we are finding ways to encourage women to attend 
their regular screenings by making the exam experience more comfortable and empowering.  
 
The Breast Cancer Research Foundation (BCRF) epitomizes our dedication to helping women protect 
their health.  
 
This Mother’s Day, as families throughout the country celebrate the women in their lives, we are 
proud to provide BCRF with a substantial donation to further its mission.  
 
Together with BCRF, we can help save the lives of our mothers, our sisters, our daughters and 
women across the globe. 
 

 
 
Left-to-right:  Dr. Larry Norton - BCRF Scientific Director, Dr. Barbara Rhoden - GE Healthcare, Myra 
Biblowit - BCRF President, Marc Hurlbert - BCRF Chief Mission Officer.  
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